MMEA BOD Meeting Report - August 13, 2022

I came on board late, but am getting up to speed with the help of fellow board members. I’m happy to serve.

Harvey Lockhart did a great job with ensemble selection. We have 3 great groups set to perform at the convention:

Pattonville High School Jazz Ensemble, directed by Denny McFarland
Saeger Jazz Band, directed by Shannon Crepps
University of Central Missouri Jazz Ensemble I, directed by Dave Aaberg

Our clinicians are:

Dr. Bennett Wood – Beyond the Blues scale
Matt Henry – Incorporating Latin Percussion Styles into your Jazz Band
Chris Becker will lead reading Session

Things are well under way for a great conference!

Thank you,

Aaron Lehde
MMEA Jazz VP
